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English: 

This half term we will be using the text ‘Song of 

the Dolphin Boy’ by Elizabeth Laird to aid our 

English lessons.  The children will be writing a 

persuasive letter about pollution in our oceans 

and a discussion about the main character, Finn. 

Maths: 

We start with some more fraction work, looking 

at fractions of an amount.  We will then go on to 

look at shape and position with a focus on 

triangles.  Lastly, we will be looking at statistics 

and data.   

 

Science: 

This half term we are learning about forces.  The 

children will have different experiments around 

the different forces of air resistance, water 

resistance and friction.   

 

 

RE: 

We are continuing to look at the key question of 

‘how do beliefs shape identify for Muslims?’ We 

will be exploring the Muslim religion to gain a 

greater understanding of their beliefs.    

 

PSHE and RSHE: 

Anticipate the physical changes that take place at 

puberty, why they happen and how to manage 

them 

Balance the stresses of life in order to promote 

their own mental health and well-being 

Develop the confidence and skills to know when, 

who and how to ask for help 

Theme (History or Geography): 

This half term we have a geography focus, with 

our theme of ‘bobbing around’. We will learn 

about the ocean’s currents and rivers in North 

and South America. 

Creative Arts (Art and Design, Design and 

Technology, Music): 

This half term we will be looking at cultural 

traditions in art by exploring folk art using 

coloured repeating patterns in a piece of art. 

 

 

Other Subjects: 

PE lessons will be on Thursday and will be outdoor 

teamwork activities such as netball, basketball 

and tennis.  

In computing, we will be continuing to look at 3D 

modelling. 

We will also continue learning French. 

 

 


